
From: Mark Ellison   
Sent: Monday, August 26, 2024 11:31 AM 
To: Governor Sununu <governorsununu@nh.gov>; PUC: Clerks Office <clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov>; 
Chicoine, Jared <jared.s.chicoine@energy.nh.gov>; EllmsJr, Christopher J 
<Christopher.j.ellmsjr@energy.nh.gov> 
Subject: Support for CPCNH Proposal in Net Metering Docket (PUC Docket DE 22-060) 

 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
Governor Sununu,  
(cc: NH-PUC, NH-DOE) 
I recently learned that the NH Public Utilities Commission will soon issue an 
Order concerning PUC Docket DE 22-060 on Changes to the Current Net 
Metering Tariff Structure. I understand a Settlement Agreement has been filed by 
several parties in addition to other proposals offered by the Community Power 
Coalition and the NH Department of Energy.  
I urge the PUC to accept this Settlement Agreement with the proposed modifications 
by the Community Power Coalition of New Hampshire. I support the participation of 

net-metered customers in their Community Power programs and request that the 

improvements to load settlement be implemented to enable this 

participation. Furthermore, battery storage should be enabled through this proceeding 

to maximize the value of local energy resources in New Hampshire and to make New 

Hampshire a leader in innovative local energy markets. 
I am copying the PUC Clerk on this email so that my concern and support for the 
Settlement Agreement will be entered into the docket as a public comment. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mark Ellison 
Atkinson, NH 
 
 
 
 
 


